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ISPY Groups Are Back in Full Force!

February 12, 2025
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We are thrilled to announce that ISPY Groups are returning in February, with a few exciting additions!

Our nine active groups cover topics from culinary to language interest. All groups will start in this week and the
next! If you're interested in getting involved, please connect with respective group leaders as noted on their website
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